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21 December 2022 
Dear M. E. Voisin 

Re: Death of Celia Lindsey Marsh 

Thank you for your communications received on 25 November 2022 addressed to 
the UK Health Security Agency (UKHSA). 

Whilst we understand the seriousness of the failings leading to the death of Celia 
Mars.h responsibility for establishing systems such as those referred to by the 
Coroner sit outside of the remit of UKHSA. 

The Food Standards Agency (FSA) and the Health and Safety Executive (HSE) hold 
responsibility for food policy related matters. When Public Health England (PHE) 
became UKHSA the responsibility for nutrition and health campaigns transferred to 
the Department of Health & Social Care (DHSC). 

Please do not hesitate to contact UKHSA if we can be of any further assistance in 
this matter. 

Yours sincerely, 
Information Rights Team 
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